
HEARTY CONGRATULATIONS  AND SINCERE GRATITUDE. 
 

On behalf of Honorable Vice Chancellor ,We Congratulate All the Stake 

holders for the University of Mumbai being Reaccredited “A”grade by 

National Assessment and Accreditation Council . 

We acknowledge the contribution & cooperation of all the former 

ViceChancellors,officers of the University ,as well as former & present 

members of the Senate, Management Council,Academic 

Council,Faculties,Board of Studies,Deans of faculties ,Professors, 

Directors,officers ,teaching and non-teaching staff,Alumni ,parents and 

students of University departments/sections,as well as 

Principals/Directors ,teaching & non-teaching staff,Alumni,students of 

affiliated Institutions ,All others who have contributed,cooperated directly 

or indirectly. 

We Thank one and all for the “A” grade of the University of Mumbai. 

Prin.Dr.Rajpal Hande 

Director, 

Board of Colleges & University Development 

University of Mumbai. 


